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Tiffany Olsen

From: Will Aullman <waullman@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 5, 2025 3:12 PM
To: Tiffany Olsen
Subject: Upcoming hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Director Olsen, 
This email is concerning the upcoming hearing for Gale Lim’s conditional use permit.  I must recuse myself from 
participating in this hearing because I live in the immediate area and I know many of the people involved, both personally 
and professionally.  Due to this recusal I will not be present at the public hearing.  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact me. 

Will Aullman 
Chairman-Brigham County Planning and Zoning Commission 


